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Dear Family and Friends, 

Loving Christmas Greetings in the name of Christ Jesus, our Lord Simeon saw what he had waited to 
see and was satisfied. "Lord, now lettest thou thy servant depart in peace, according to thy word: For 
mine eyes have seen thy salvation." Luke 2:29, 30. We certainly rejoice as did Simeon and bow to 
worship HIM. 

How will you celebrate Christmas, 2007? I especially like what J. I. Packer wrote in his book Knowing 
God: "We talk glibly of the Christmas spirit, rarely meaning more by this than sentimental jollity .. lt ought to 
mean the reproducing in human lives of the (temperament] of Him who for our sakes became 
poor-spending and being spent-to enrich their fellow men, giving time, thought, care, and concern to do 
good to otherS ... in whatever way there seems need." We rejoice In Christ our Saviour and for the 
opportunity to continue to make Him known here in India. 

Our lord continued to bless His work here while I was out of the country for four months, from 7 July to 
7 November. It was a joy to have some time with our family in USA and to meet and have fellowship with 
some of you. Now, I am thankful to be back in Sonapurhat and able to continue to serve Him here. 

Many opportunities are afforded us to make Christ known at this season of the year. For these we are 
thankful and ask you to pray His blessings on all we do to make Him known. Please pray for us here in 
North India and for our pastors and people in our South India work 

Our daughter, Brenda Kay, and her husband, Michael, plan to be with us here in Sonapurhat for 
Christmas. It will be coming home for Brenda Kay. She will be among those with whom she grew up and 
all will rejoice together. Please pray His blessing on this special time together here 

We are thankful for our sons, Don and Mark, and their families and ask you to pray for them that Christ 
our Saviour will be honoured and glorified in all they do and the witness they give this Christmas. 

May your Christmas be blessed and your New Year filled full of the best things our Lord has for you is our 
prayer. 

Lovingly in Christ, 

Carlisle Hanna and Family 




